
25 Stroudwater Rd, Portland, ME 04102 www.otarf.com 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

This will serve as the exhibit to document a minor modification application for KUDF-LP in accordance with CFR 

47 part 74.751(b).  The station proposes to move their transmission system from ASRN 1002407 on Mount 

Bigelow to ASRN 1218276 on Tucson Mountain.  This move is 26.1 miles and there is contour overlap as shown 

in the separate exhibit.   

The proposal will be reusing the existing antenna such that the make, model, azimuth and elevation patterns are 

the same with a new orientation of the azimuth pattern at an angle of 65 degrees instead of the current 210 

degree orientation.  For this reason, no separate azimuth pattern exhibit was prepared. 

The proposal does not cause interference to other facilities that exceed FCC limits as shown in the separate 

TVStudy output exhibit and agrees to accept any incoming interference from other licensed facilities.   

The RFR from this proposal does not exceed the general population MPE as shown in the separate exhibit.   

The licensee has obtained reasonable assurance from the tower owner that he is able to collocate on the 

proposed tower at the proposed height. 

Should you have any questions regarding this proposal please contact me. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
James Stenberg 
Principal Engineer 
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